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Greetings Business Leader,

As the President and CEO of the Prince George’s County Economic Development Corporation (PGCEDC),
I want to personally congratulate you on being selected as one of the top performing companies in Prince
George’s County during our ‘Business Appreciation Week’. We join County Executive Rushern L. Baker,
I in his recognition of your company’s longstanding commitment to Prince George’s County and your
role in improving the quality of life for our residents and other businesses.

Today, we are delighted to share information about all that Prince George’s County has to offer you to
take your company to the next level of success. We believe that with a strengthened partnership, your
company will accelerate the County’s success by enhancing awareness of the great initiatives that Prince
George’s County has, and most importantly, by providing your business with the tools you need for
continued growth.

The vision of the PGCEDC is to ensure that Prince George’s County remains the best location for any
business seeking to relocate, expand and rapidly grow - with the ultimate objective of creating high
wage jobs for our residents. We are only able to achieve this with the help of passionate leaders like each
of you.

We are committed to growing our County’s economic base by offering businesses the tools that they
need to succeed; such as financing and tax incentives that fuel growth, workforce training services, site
selection support, consulting and business counseling services; all of which will ultimately result in
continued record breaking growth within Prince George’s County’s economy.

On behalf of the Prince George’s County Economic Development Corporation, thank you for your
partnership, dedication and commitment to making this County a great place for growth and
opportunity. We wish you continued success for years to come, and look forward to working with you
and your team as our valued partner.

Jim Coleman

President & CEO
Prince George’s County Economic Development Corporation



